
HOMICIDE VICTIM
SHARMAR HILL, JR.
Richmond, Virginia

February 2020

REWARD
FBI Richmond is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for information leading to the identification, arrest and conviction of the
individual(s) responsible for the homicide of three-year-old Sharmar Hill, Jr. .

DETAILS
FBI Richmond’s Central Virginia Violent Crimes Task Force and investigators with the City of Richmond Police Department continue to
investigate the homicide of Sharmar Hill, Jr.
As a result of gunfire that erupted in the 1700 block of Southlawn Avenue in the Hillside Court neighborhood on February 1, 2020, three-year-
old Sharmar was shot and killed while he and his sister were playing in their yard.
Prior publicity resulted in numerous tips about the January 31, 2020, carjacking. These tips have lead investigators to believe additional
subjects may have exchanged gunfire with the carjacking subjects, resulting in Sharmar’s death.
FBI Richmond’s Central Virginia Violent Crimes Task Force is assisting the City of Richmond Police Department with this investigation. Please
contact the Richmond Division of the FBI at 804-261-1044 or Tips.FBI.gov, or the City of Richmond Police Department at 804-646-3929 with
information that leads investigators to the individual(s) responsible for these crimes.
Field Office: Richmond

https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/richmond
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